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Dear Sir.

 

Hi. This is Mark from Korea Junior Golf Association.

 

We are planning to be host of 2021 Asian Junior Golf Team Championship and it is scheduled of 19 ~ 21 October.

 

Problem is, the World is struggling to get rid of COVID-19 and as we are.

 

As you may know, anyone who arrives into Korea must spend 2 weeks self-isolation with no exception right now.

 

It is almost impossible to be the host if 2 weeks self-isolation still exists at that moment so the possibility to open tournament this year is very low..

 

We are considering about it and will let you know as soon as it is set.

 

Sincerely,

 

Mark.

 

 

Mark Lee, Seunghyun 
Korea Junior Golf Association  
Daewoo Utopia Officetel 1703 
Olympic-ro 336, Songpa-gu, Seoul, Korea  
Tel : +822-2203-4837, Fax: +822-2203-4802
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